Since the acquisition by PPl in July of 2023, we've been diligently merging our two
businesses. \We're happy to announce that we’re now prepared to advance to the
next stage of this integration journey.

As part of this transition, moving forward all inquiries should be directed to your
assigned PPl inside sales representative. Accompanying this notification is a territo-
ry map containing contact details. Please ensure your contact records are updated
accordingly to prevent any communication disruptions.

Starting May 1st, purchase orders issued to Van Gorp will no longer be accepted,
and will need to transition to PPI.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this transition period, and
we remain committed to providing you with the highest level of service. Should you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.



